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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

June 26, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Enclosed is our response to your March 30, 1983 letter to H. G. Parris,
which requested TVA to participate in a data collection program. This data
collection program at Sequoyah was to support the previously approved
license amendment related to changes in the surveillance frequency for
reactor trip and engineered safety feature actuation systems. As requested
by your letter, this data is for a one-year period.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jarry Wills at FTS 858-2683.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

DS Kamme,

D. S. Kammer
Nuclear Engineer
Sworn subscribed before me
this 1984

Notary Public

My Commission Expimaq'é-'éz
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June 26, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms, E, Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms., idensam:

In the Matter of ) Dooket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Enclosed is our response to your March 30, 1983 letter to H. G. Parris,

which requested TVA to participate in a data collection program. This data

collection program at Sequoyah was to support the previously approved |
license amendment related to changes in the surveillance frequency for ‘
reactor trip and engineered safety feature actuation systems. As requested

by your letter, this data is for a one-year period.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683,

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

June 26, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms, E, Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms, Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Dooket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Enclosed is our response to your March 30, 1983 letter to H. G. Parris,
which requested TVA to participate in a data collection program. This data
eollection program at Sequoyah was to suppoit the previously approved
license amendment related to changes in the surveillance frequency for
reactor trip and engineered safety feature .>tuation systems. As requested
by your letter, this data is for a one-year period.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683,

Very t»uly yours,
TENNES® " VALLEY AUTHORITY

D. 8. Kammer
Nuclear Engineer
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